
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
Members in attendance: Laurie Guptill, Scott Greenfield, Stephen Bourgeois, Kristina Jackson 
 
May 4, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
27-30 Lex and 9-12 MHL have been completed. 
 
13-16 MHL and 5-8 MHL will be the next buildings for siding remediation. 
 
The Board projects the following buildings to be completed in 2022: 
 
1-4 MHL 
53-54 Lex 
55-58 Lex 
 
Due to budget concerns, tree trimming will be limited this year. 
 
32 Lex has water issues over the rear of the building. Dan Donovan has inspected and found no 
issues. If the problem continues, a second contractor will need to evaluate. 
 
The pot hole at the front entrance has been filled. 
 
53-54 Lex has an asphalt issue. Dan Donovan will evaluate. 
 
The PRVA yard sale will be June 11. Christine Fintzel, 32 Lex, will organize it. 
 
The possibility of a neighborhood clean-up was discussed. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:54pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


